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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Raymore City Council will hold a public hearing in Council Chambers, 100 

Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on Tuesday, March 8, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. on 

the following items: 

 

1. An application filed by Tyler Sallee, representing Alexander Creek Holdings 

LLC, requesting to move forward with a preliminary plan for approximately 

36 acres of land, generally located to the southwest of Ward Rd and 171st 

Street, as part of Alexander Creek Phase 4. 

 

In consideration of the rising numbers of COVID-19 cases in Cass County and the 

City of Raymore, the public is encouraged to participate from home.  There is 

limited space available in City Hall should the public wish to attend. The public can 

also view the meeting live by going to ​www.raymore.com/video​.  
 

The public can submit comments during the meeting by emailing Mike Ekey, 

Assistant City Manager, at mekey@raymore.com and those comments will be read 

aloud during the corresponding case or during Section 10 - Public Comments part of 

the agenda. 

 

Additional information regarding these applications, including legal descriptions, 

plot plans, and staff reports are available for public inspection in the office of the 

Development Services Department.  For additional information please contact the 

department at 816-331-1803. 

 

 

http://www.raymore.com/video

